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Clarification to ASX announcement on 27 July 2022 
 
Australian battery minerals explorer, Firetail Resources Limited (Firetail or the Company) 
(ASX:FTL) wishes to provide a a clarification to its announcement dated 27 July 2022 entitled 
‘Quarterly Activities/Appendix 5B Cash Flow Report’. 
 
The announcement stated that the name of a substantial shareholder was Shanghai Jayson New 
Energy Materials Co., Ltd, however the correct name is Hong Kong Jayson Mining Co., Ltd as per 
the announcement dated 13 April 2022 entitled ‘Becoming a substantial holder’. 

 

This Announcement has been authorised by the Executive Chairman. 
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